
HB 1848 -- SAME DAY ISSUANCE OF DRIVERS' LICENSE

SPONSOR: Pogue

This bill requires, by January 2,2018, the Department of Revenue to
provide same day service for the issuance and renewal of a driver's
license. The license will be printed and issued at the individual
license office at the time of his or her application.

This bill is similar to HB 888 (2015) and HB 1507 (2016).


